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29 October 2015 
 
 
Rachel Allan 
 
Email:  fyi-request-3280-4b26089a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Rachel 
 
Thank you for your email dated 23 October 2015 requesting a copy of a report commissioned 
following the release of the AECOM report into the Spicer Landfill. 
 
A number of work streams are underway to follow up odour issues. 
 
The Porirua City Council is about to commission a piece of work to look at a range of issues 
around the landfill.  I assume this is the work you are referring to. 
 
The results of this work will be reported to Committee and publicly available. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Wendy Walker 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
 
 
 


